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Comments: As far as I'm concerned, any grazing on public land is too much. Taxpayers shouldn't be subsidizing
the livestock industry. Let's find the least disruptive way out of this privelege that aggravates climate change and
threatens wildlife. It seems that the existing policy is gradual retirement, which the ranchers should be able to

handle, so keep doing it.



